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July 6, 2015

Dear Governor Haley,

Thank you for your leadership on the Confederate flag. Like you, I
was inspired by the faith and forgiveness of the families of Emanuel AME
Church. Christ's love in them has melted hearts across South Carolina and
across the United States.

Having scars from advocating the removal of the flag throughout my
time in elective office, I know the intensity of the opposition that you face.
Please be sustained by the sure knowledge that you are doing the the right
thing-for South Carolina and for the Kingdom.

Sincerely, ~

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
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